
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 

TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF AN ADJUSTMENT TO THE 

ELEMENTARY AND MIDDLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE ZONE 2015-
2016  

 
DATE: January 20, 2015 
______________________________________________________________________ 
  
Based upon further study, we are recommending adjusting the elementary and middle 
school attendance zones for 2015-16. The reason for this consideration is due to the 
fact the plans that have been approved are based on student data from 2013-2014.  We 
have now received the most current student data and locations and this information has 
been used to determine the recommended attendance zones.  These adjustment align 
with our goal of balancing campus populations and creating neighborhood schools.  
 

 

 ************************ 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Adjustment to the 
Elementary and Middle School attendance zone for 2015-2016 as presented.  
 
 ************************ 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tom Crowe, David Finley, 
Superintendent of Schools   Chief Operations Officer 
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